
CONFIDENTIAL 


lO D O W N I N G STREET 

/>om the Private Secretary 12 July 1979 

Cabinet agreed this morning that a 
small committee? of Ministers should be 
established 10 discuss the major spending 
programmes with relevant Departmental 
Ministers with a view to reporting back 
to Cabinet next Thursday. The Prime 
Minister has directed that the committee 
should consist of the Chancellor of the 
Exchequer, the Chief Secretary, the Lord 
President and the Secretary of State for 
Trade. The committee wi l l be serviced 
by the Cabinet Office. 

I am sending copies of this letter 
to the Private Secretaries to members of 
the Cabinet, including the Minister of 
Transport, and to Sir John Hunt. 

J.A. Chilcot, Esq., 

Home Office. 
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